
SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE AUDIT 
VERIFICATION OF ACCOUNTS AS OF 

September 30, 2025 

One of the duties of the Supervisory Committee 
is to verify all accounts periodically. Please 
review your enclosed account statement. 

IF THIS STATEMENT IS CORRECT, NO REPLY IS 
NECESSARY 

If this statement does NOT agree with your 
records, please notify the Supervisory 

Committee Chairperson in writing explaining the 
differences. ALL correspondence should be 

directed to: 

Mrs. Betty 
Chairperson, Supervisory Committee 

7657 Lakeshore Drive 
Quinton, VA 23141 

 

PLEASE DO NOT MAIL PAYMENTS/DEPOSITS TO THE 
SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE! 

Notice of Change in Funds Availability Police 
Disclosure 

Effective July 1, 2025, all references to $225.00 in the 
Hopewell Chemical FCU Funds Availability Policy 
Disclosure shall be amended to $275.00. The fist $275.00 
from a deposit of checks will be available on the first 
business day following the day of your deposit. The 
remaining funds will be available on the second business 
day following the day of your deposit. For example, if you 
deposit a check in the sum of $700.00 on a Monday, 
$225.00 of the deposit is available on Tuesday. The 
remaining $425.00 is available on Wednesday. 

For large check deposits, all references in Funds 
Availability Policy Disclosure to $5,525.00 shall be 
amended to $6,725.00. For example, if you deposit a 
check for $10,000.00, the $ 275.00 from the deposit will 
be available on the next  business day, $6,450.00 will be 
available the second business day following your deposit, 
the amount over $6,725.0 ($3275.00) will be available on 
the seventh business day after your deposit. 
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